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Exterior Sign Update Project 

 

The Bis-Man Transit Board is soliciting quotes to update the exterior building signage (two signs, 
pictured below) located at 3750 East Rosser Avenue, Bismarck, North Dakota.  

Requirements: 

• Quotes must be received by June 2, 2025, at 2:00 PM – sent to dhughes@bismantransit.com 
• Updated Design (must be approved by the Executive Director) 
• LED Backlighting 
• Ability to complete and bill the project by July 1, 2025 
• Each sign should be quoted separately 
• The total project has a ‘not to exceed’ price of $10,000. 

Questions on the project may be directed to Deidre Hughes, Executive Director.  

Deidre Hughes 
dhughes@bismantransit.com  
701-258-6817 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 


